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Calendar 
 

2/12  PTA Bookfair Begins 

 7:00 Gr 5 Meeting at Shore  

 (5th into 6th Transition)  

 

2/13  Marcoõs Pizza night 

    (Box Night for grades 3 -5) 

 7:00 pm: Board of Ed Mtg  

 

2/14  Valentine Day Class Parties  

    1-1:30 Kdg Parties  

    2-2:30 Gr. 1-5 

 District Policy: Valentines 

may not contain food  

 

2/15  Conference Night  

 

2/19  Presidentõs Day - No School  

 

2/22  Literacy Night  

 

2/28  Student Council Skate Party  

 6:30-8:00 pm  

www.mentorschools.net 

Order your pizza here and 

help Lake earn Pizza 

Points toward $10,000! 

Be sure to choose Lake! 

Sept. 1, 2017 - Apr. 30, 2018 

Any Time 

Any Day!  

Dear Families, 

Thanks to all of our families that are taking time to read Fenway and Hattie as a 

family.  We have just a few chapters left.  Literacy night will take place on February 22 

from 6:00-7:30 p.m. to celebrate our reading.  I appreciate the hard work of our 

teacher committee to encourage reading while building excitement for our new school 

book and our partnership with PTA to provide another exciting literacy night for our 

students. 

We have some exciting events coming up in the month of February so look closely at 

the calendar of events.  The fifth into sixth grade parent meeting is set for 7:00 p.m. on 

February 12 at Shore Middle School.  Marcoôs Pizza Night is scheduled for February 

13 and it is also pizza box night for grades 3-5.  The students in grades 3-5 will have 

their pizza delivered in their student decorated pizza box!  Valentineôs Day parties are 

scheduled for February 14 with kindergarten at 1:00 p.m. and grades one through five 

at 2:00 p.m.  We are looking forward to discussing student progress at conferences on 

February 15.  Families received correspondence from their childôs teacher if a 

conference was requested.  Families can also request a conference if they would like 

to discuss their childôs progress.   There is no school on Presidentôs Day, February 

19.  Our Literacy night is Thursday, February 22, and we will end the month with the 

student council skating party on Wednesday, February 28 6:30 p.m.  

Kindergarten registration is an exciting time for incoming students and their families. 

This year the district will register all students at the board of education.  Early 

registration helps the children begin to transition to elementary school and also 

provides them with several opportunities to participate in events at our school before 

the start of the school year.  Families can start their registration online by clicking this 

link.  Please tell your friends and neighbors with children that are entering kindergarten 

to call Mrs. McLaughlin at 257-5953 if they have any questions.   

Have a great weekend, 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Poremba 
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Parents and guardians, 
 
It is time to begin thinking about Kindergarten Registration for children who will be five years old on or 
before September 30, 2018. 
 
Mentor Schools has decided to centralize the Kindergarten Registration process this year by having all 
registrations go through our Student Services Department at the Administration Building (6451 Center 
Street) rather than at the individual school buildings. 
 
Kindergarten Registration for the 2018-2019 school year will begin on Monday, February 12, 2018 during 
our regular office hours (8 am - 4 pm), and we will also host extended hours on specific dates from 4-6 pm 
(more to come). 
 
Who can register? 
Registering a Kindergartener in Mentor Public Schools must be done by a custodial parent who lives within 
the district boundaries. A Kindergartener cannot be registered by a parent or other relative who does not 
have legal custody of the child. 
 
Procedure for New Mentor Families registering a kindergarten student for the first time (who do not 
already have a student enrolled) can click on the Online Registration link below. 
 
Procedure for Existing Mentor Families registering a kindergarten student should log onto the Parent 
Portal and click on the Add New Student box in the lower left corner. Then, Begin Registration. 

 
Registration Location: Administration Building 
 Student Services 
 6451 Center Street 
 Mentor, OH 44060 
 (440) 974-5241 or (440) 974-5246  
 

Hours: Monday - Friday 
 8:00 AM - 3:30 PM 

 
 
 
 
A portion of Kindergarten Registration should be completed online prior to the in-person visit to the 
Administration Building.  Assistance to those families unable to use online registration will be offered at the 
Student Services office, located within the Administration Building. 

District News 

2018-2019 Kindergarten Registration 

https://campus.mentorschools.org/campus/portal/Mentor.jsp
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Here is what youôll need to bring with you for the in-person portion of Kindergarten Registration: 
 
1. Complete Online Registration (Click Here for New Families) (Click here for Existing Families) 
2. Original or official birth certificate (written in English) 
3. Proof of residency (see below) 
4. Custody papers (if applicable) 

5. Driverôs license or photo ID as parental proof of identity 

6. Immunization papers (DOWNLOAD) 
7. Proof of physical examination completed within the past year (kindergarten only) (DOWNLOAD) 

8. Current IEP and ETR / MFE (if applicable) 

 
Proof of Residency 
A copy of a current electric or gas bill showing name and address or a copy of a signed purchase or rental 
agreement may be used to enroll your kindergarten child.  We are unable to accept a driverôs license, water 
bill, sewer bill, telephone/cell bill, or cable bill. 
 
Residency Affidavit 
If parents are living with another family within the Mentor School District, they must provide a residency 
affidavit. The homeowner fills out the top portion and the parent/guardian fills out the center section. The 
form must be notarized. Both parties will sign the form in the presence of the notary. Proof of residency, as 
listed above (i.e. current electric or gas bill etc.) is also needed from the homeowner. 
 
 
 
The centralized registration location is necessary this year due to the significant changes to our districtôs 
attendance areas and building closures. This will allow us to navigate through the new boundary lines 
ensuring that everyone is slated for the correct school.  Each school will also hold a future event for parents 
and children to visit their schools. An invitation will come to you directly from your child(ren)ôs school for 
that event. 
 
Yours in Education, 

Tim Hamman 
Assistant Superintendent 

 
 
 
 

Please call Student Services at the Mentor Board of Education 
974-5241 or 974-5246 if you have any questions 
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/0Bxm39Et9KSLaaF9YbVl0ZWVvdW8/view?usp=sharing


Fenway and Hattie  ~  One School, One Book 

We will be wrapping up our book, Fenway and Hattie, pretty soon! We love how the students 

are sharing with us how they are reading together and to their Fenway buddy! We hope you are 
showing your love of reading with your child and instilling the love of books. 

Continual reading is the best gift you can give to your child as it will promote 
their creativity and imagery; develop vocabulary and increase cognitive 

thinking; open the door to many adventures and information. Children love to 
read with you and to hear you read to them!  
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Valentine Class Parties will be on Wednesday, February 14 

Kindergarten will have their parties from 1:00-1:30 pm 

Grades 1-5 will have their parties from 2:00-2:30 pm 

Weôd like to remind all parents that if your child is passing out Valentines please 

be sure you have one for each child in the classroom. Also, please be sure to 

follow our District Policy that NO FOOD is to be passed out. We ask that all 

Valentines are sent in to school by Monday, February 12. Thank you! 

Preschool Toolbox Sign Up! 
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Rememberé. All volunteers must be CLEARED prior to February 14 to come to the class party. Only those 
volunteers who are signed up for parties will be allowed to enter the school. Volunteers are chosen by our 

PTA, so please reach out to them if you would like to help with parties and events. See the newsletter or 

more information about PTA. 
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Congratulations to the following CARDS students of the week for January 26  

Yeshua Cortes Romero, Kaelen Evans, Riley Hance, Mark Jefferson, Aaran Patel,  

Liviah Brooks, Makayla Christen, Luke Freedman , Jordan Sovine, Ava Gaskins, Ashley Bittner,  

Jose Ortega Ortuno, Aniyah Saunders, Robert Taylor, Isabella DeYoung, Marcus Brzozowski, 

Yanette Arres, Thomas Clark, Simmone Hall, Jamel Harrison,  Jadyn Yaich, Brayden Gallaher, 

Dominic Burns, Skylar Sehein, Ashlee Colon, Aaron Schaffer, Kaiden Cundiff,  

Mikaela O'Donnell, Ava Heger, and Daniel Huber  


